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Curators of the University License No, 24-00513.35
of Missouri

ATTN: Mr. John Tolan
Radiation Safety Officer

Radiation Safety Office

518 Clark Hall

Columbia, MO 65211

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 21, 1982, informing us of tha
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in cur letter dated Octcber 5, 1982. We will examine
these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Bincmly a5

S Ho

D. G. Viedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1
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